
PHOTOCOPY SERVICES 
 

The Library provides photocopying services to the general public at a cost of .15 page.  Patrons 

are responsible for all copies made whether staff assists them or not. This includes mistakes. The 

local Girl Scout, Boy Scout and Cub Scout troops, the Food Pantry and local 4-H clubs are allowed 

to make copies free of charge when they provide their own paper. 


